
't).11 \\l'NI T y'o

\llf ST f.4R A f)(WCll.

,

N /
*

4 *, R 15 5 01 LORAIN CLEVEL AND ,0Hl0 4 4111 941 6993
.

|

February 2, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

.

Attention: Chief Policy Development & Support Branch

|

Dear Sir:

In regards to Ferry NFF-58, we want to keep the capability
of the antitrust action intact regarding Perry NPF-58 Municipal
and other such systems should be allowed to continue to utilize ;

electricity from other commercial utilities as they have in the '

past.

The chief low cost power benefits must not be affected by
excessive Ferry Power costs.
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i

Sincerely,

)y (b. :m
Irving Chudner, President
WEST PARK COMMUNITY COUNCIL
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